
Principal Board Report 

October 9, 2024 

 

All reports on the State Automated Reporting System are complete.  The reports for the preschool 

program grant (Best in Class) are being worked on currently. 

So far, we have had one fire drill and one tornado drill.  We are going to have another fire drill in 

October. 

During our staff meeting September 26, the School Lockdown Policy Draft was presented to all staff.  

Here are the notable comments from the meeting: 

• We need to get the Emergent 3 app working and new staff trained 

• Front Office 

o Ask more questions and be more thorough before letting people into the building 

• When there is communication of an intruder, include a description of the person 

• When call 911, ask the name of the officer arriving at the school plus the badge number 

• Can we do ALICE Training again? 

• Can we get old fire hose in each room to place on metal arm of the door to make it more difficult 

to open? 

Reading and math interventions in grades K-11 will begin Thursday, October 3.  Parents of students in 

grades 7-11 will be notified. 


